NORTHBRIDGE BUILDING, PLANNING and CONSTRUCTION COMMITTEE

Northbridge Town Hall
7 Main Street

Whitinsville, MA 01588 18JUL21 AM 8:5k

TLUWN CLERK
March 24, 2016 R
Town Hall
Time: 6:00 pm
Open Meeting

PRESENT: Chairman Michael Beaudoin, Vice Chairman Paul Bedigian, Ronald White,
Kevin Soden, Ted Kozak (Town Manager), Jim Shuris (Director of Public Works) and
Anthony DiLuzio (Cardinal Construction)

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m.

DPW Facility
Mr. DiLuzio provided the proposal from Habeeb & Associates for design services and provided his preliminary

design and construction cost estimate for the DPW facility. Mr. Diluzio will meet with Mr. Shuris to go over the
list of items to be included in the DPW facility project. He will also meet with Habeeb & Associates to confirm
construction cost estimate. Mr. DiLuzio will provide a revised cost estimate by Wednesday, March 30" which will
be used when Mr. Beaudoin discusses the project with the Finance Committee.

Approval of Minutes
A motion was made by Mr. White and seconded by Mr. Soden to approve the minutes from March 10, 2016. The

motion carried unanimousiy.

Approval of Invoices
None,

Adjournment
Motion was made by Mr. Bedigian and seconded by Mr. Soden to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 pm. The

motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,
Paul Bedigian, BPCC Vice Chairman



